
MEMO to the OFFICIAL BOARD: 

This is to advise the Official Board that since Pastor Bartlett feels 

that the vacancy in the office should be filled by someone who will not 

have to be paid a salary, I want to withdraw my suggestion of contacting 

Sister Carol Halter to fill the position for one day, Friday. 

Action, of course, rests with the Board as the motion on the books is to 

have Sister Carol contacted. 

I feel, too, that we can work with the one chosen. With reference to 

Bruce Grigsby, Bruce has always been a real help to the church and has 

done many things behind the scenes for Highway. I felt in due respect 

to the Pastor, that I must make this position clear. 

Resprtfully submitted, 

Ruth C. Muir, Church Clerk and 
Secretary 
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